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Both the Westside Subway and Regional Connector Draft environmental documents are on schedule to be released on September 3, 2010. The release of the documents will start the 45-day public comment period culminating in the Board selecting a Locally Preferred Alternative for each project at the October 28, 2010 meeting.
 

The Regional Connector Team sent their revised document which responded to FTA comments on Wednesday, August 18, 2010. Federal Transit Administration (FTA) staff is currently reviewing the document to ensure their comments have been addressed. For the Westside Subway, FTA transmitted their final set of comments yesterday, August 19, 2010. The Team has provided FTA staff with a revised document that responds to their prior comments and will be working over the weekend to respond to the last set of comments received yesterday. Staff is scheduled to send FTA the responses on Monday.
 

We are hopeful to have FTA's sign-off on both documents no later than August 25, 2010 and then will reproduce copies to send to FTA by Friday, August 27th for the required Environmental Protection Agency’s (EPA) approval. This is a very tight schedule, but I want to assure you that both Metro and FTA staff are making every effort to meet these deadlines.
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